September 2019 — Flier No. 2

Davis School District Boundary Study
Ellison Park Elementary
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Members of the Ellison Park Community Council ask questions about the proposed boundaries for Elementary No. 63. The boundary study group met with

community council members at Ellison Park, Heritage and Sand Springs elementary schools.

he boundary study group has met, tentative
Tboundaries have been drawn, school commu-
nity councils have received presentations and
given input — now it’s your turn.

Your turn involves attending a community open house
for Elementary School No. 63, which is now under con-
struction at 2504 West Sunburst Drive, west Layton.

During that open house — which will be from 6-8
p.m., Thursday, Sept. 26, at Shoreline Junior High, 1150
S. Westside Dr., Layton — you’ll be able to view maps of
the proposed boundaries, meet with district representa-
tives, have your questions answered and express your
views.

The board tasked Boundary Consultant Dr. Darrell
White with three goals:

* Prepare boundaries for the new elementary school in
west Layton;

* Reduce enrollment at overcrowded elementary

schools in the boundary study area (Ellison Park, Heritage
and Sand Springs elementaries);

* Balance enrollments of the elementary schools in
the boundary study area to the extent practical.

Additionally, White considered community priorities
— such as safe transportation routes, special programs,
secondary school feeder patterns, proximity to schools
and socioeconomics — as he looked at possible bound-
aries.

A map of the proposed boundaries is available online
at www.davis k12 ut.us/district/boundary-study.

The Board of Education will consider finalizing the
boundaries during its regular meeting at 6 p.m. on Dec. 3
in the Davis School District Auditorium, 45 E. State St.,
Farmington.

The new school, which will open in the fall of 2020,

is part of the bond, which voters approved in November
2015.

We value your input!
Open House, 6-8 p.m., Sept. 26
Shoreline Junior High
1150 S. Westside Dr., Layton
Please e-mail your questions, comments or
concerns to elboundarystudy @dsdmail.net.

Information about the boundary study is available
on the school district website at
www.davis.k12.ut.us/district/boundary-study

Also listen to our boundary audio pocast here.
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